
Hello,  

Friends Southern Summer Events 
(FSSE) is a Quaker charity who run 
two, week-long residential events 
every year for young people; Junior 
Gathering for ages 11-14 and Senior 
Conference for ages 15-18. This year’s 
events will be held from 20th to 26th 

August 2024.  

Junior Gathering and Senior 
Conference are run in a Quaker way, 
which means that the Quaker 
testimonies are what guide us in 
creating a packed week of 
community, friendship, nurture, and 
fun. Contact: info@fsse.org.uk 

	

	

	

	

	

	

“These	are	some	of	the	best	moments	
with	amazing	people.	I’ve	never	felt	
as	welcome,	I	am	accepted	just	as	I	
am.”	 

Find out more at: fsse.org.uk 


